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25 Terrific Art Projects Based on Favorite Picture Books, by Karen Backus, 
Linda Evans and Mary Thompson, Scholastic 
http://www.amazon.ca/Terrific-Projects-Based-Favorite-Picture/dp/043922263X 

How To Teach Art To Children, by Evan-Moor Educational Publishers 
http://www.amazon.ca/How-Teach-Children-Tanya-Skelton/dp/1557998116 

My Many Colored Days , by Dr. Seuss 
http://www.amazon.ca/Many-Colored-Days-Dr-Seuss/dp/0679875972 

The Way I Feel, by Janan Cain 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Janan%20Cain 
 
Glad Monster Sad Monster, by Ed Emberley and Anne Miranda 
http://www.amazon.ca/Glad-Monster-Sad-Anne-Miranda/dp/0316573957 

 
Mouse Paint, by Ellen Walsh Stoll 
http://www.amazon.ca/Mouse-Paint-Ellen-Stoll-Walsh/dp/0152002650 

 
Cats Colors, by Jane Cabrera 
http://www.amazon.ca/Cats-Colors/dp/014056487X 

 
My Crayons Talk, by Patricia Hubbard 
http://www.amazon.ca/My-Crayons-Talk-Patricia-Hubbard/dp/0805061509 

 
Imagine and Me, by Art Image Publications 
 
When I Feel Angry, by Cornelia Maude Spelman 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Cornelia%20Maude%20Spelman 

 
The Dot, by Peter H. Reynolds 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Cornelia%20Maude%20Spelman 

       
One, by Kathryn Otoshi 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Cornelia%20Maude%20Spelman 

 
A Color of His Own, by Leo Lionni 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Leo%20Lionni 

 
Color Me a Rhyme: Nature Poems for Young People, by Jane Yolen 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Jane%20Yolen 

 
The Colors, by Monique Felix 
http://www.amazon.ca/Colors-Monique-Felix/dp/1568460759 
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Get Art Smart, What Is Color? by Tea Benduhn 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Color-Tea-Benduhn/dp/0778751376 

 
Get Art Smart, What Is Line? by Susan Markowitz Meredith 
 
Get Art Smart, What Is Texture? by Stephanie Fitzgerald 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Texture-Stephanie-Fitzgerald/dp/0778751279 
 
Get Art Smart, What Is Form? by Susan Markowitz Meredith 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Form-Susan-Markowitz-Meredith/dp/0778751384 

 
Get Art Smart, What Is Shape? by Tea Benduhn 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Shape-Get-Art-Smart/dp/0778751392 

 
Get Art Smart, What Is Space? by Susan Markowitz Meredith 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Space-Susan-Markowitz-Meredith/dp/0778751406 

 
One, by Kathryn Otoshi 
http://www.amazon.ca/One-Kathryn-Otoshi/dp/0972394648 

 
What Makes Us Happy, by grade 2 students from Ecole Forest Hill, Saint-
Lazare, Quebec 
 
Katie and the Sunflowers, by James Mayhew 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=James%20Mayhew 

 
Katie Meets the Impressionists, by James Mayhew 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=James%20Mayhew 

 
Katie and the Water lily Pond: A Journey through Five Magical Monet 
Masterpieces, by James Mayhew 
http://www.amazon.ca/Katie-Waterlily-Pond-Journey-Masterpieces/dp/1408304643 

 
Katie and the Mona Lisa, by James Mayhew 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=James%20Mayhew 

 
Camille and the Sunflowers, by Laurence Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/Camille-Sunflowers-Laurence-
Anholt/dp/0812064097/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1288744608&sr=1-1 
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Van Gogh and the Sunflowers, by Laurence Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 
 

The Magical Garden of Claude Monet, by Laurence Anholt  
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 
 
Degas and the Little Dancer, by Laurence Anholt  
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 
 
Cezanne and the Apple Boy, by Laurence Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/What-Line-Susan-Markowitz-Meredith/dp/0778751368 

 
Picasso and the Girl with a Ponytail, by Laurence Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 

 
Matisse the King of Color, by Laurence Anholt 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Laurence%20Anholt 

 
Renoir and the Boy with the Long Hair, by Wendy Wax 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Wendy%20Wax 

 
How Are You Peeling? Foods with Moods, by Saxton Freymann 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Saxton%20Freymann 

 
The Feelings Book, by Todd Parr 
http://www.amazon.ca/s?_encoding=UTF8&search-alias=books-ca&field-author=Todd%20Parr 
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